
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                in Year 3 

 
 

 

This month in English, we have been exploring 

instruction texts inspired by ‘How to Wash a 

Woolly Mammoth’. We have learnt about different 

types of sentences and the use of imperative verbs 

in commands, as well as using time adverbials to 

help show chronological order. We can’t wait to 

publish our ‘warm writes’! 

In Guided Reading, we have been practising our 

information retrieval and prediction skills. 

 

 

 

 

In Maths, we have been securing our 

knowledge of place value by recapping 

what we have learnt already about 

hundreds, tens and ones. We have also 

worked on representing numbers in 

different ways using bead strings, place 

value charts, dienes and number lines.  

This Month’s Super 

Learners 

Well done to all of the children 

who have received certificates 

this month! 

 

Robinson: Ezzy, Isabella, Leo, 

Dagmar, Jean, Mason, Saanvi and 

Amal 

 

Darwin: Grace, Maisie, John, Ryan, 

Oli, Tarik, Sophia and Brooke 

 

Well done everybody for all your 

hard work this month! 

 

 

Robinson Class have loved their first month of Forest School! 

Darwin Class are looking forward to their turn after half term. 

 


